
 

 

Monday 30th September 2024  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

RE: Local Walk to St Peter & St Paul’s Church   

 

This half term in Religious Education, we have been looking into Christianity. As part of this unit of 

work, on Monday 21st October we will be visiting our local church St Peter & St Paul’s Church in 

Harlington.  This short visit will explore the following objectives:  

 

1. To describe important parts of a Christian church, including its shape.  

2. To explain the key beliefs of a Christian.  

3. To explain what happens inside a Church and during worship.  

 

Each class will go to the class for a 45 minute session with the Reverend at the church, Reverend 

Richard Young.  

 

Please ensure your child has a coat in school on this day in case it rains. If you have any questions, 

please talk to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 1 Team  


